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     Welcome Freshers! 

Jamie Knowles (3rd Year and LUVHC captain) 

Congratulations on getting into vet school, you should all be very proud of 

yourselves! We are vet hockey, and we are looking forward to meeting you all 

and welcoming you to the wonderful community of the vet school. 

Every society at Liverpool Vet School is determined to make everyone’s time at 

vet school is as fun and engaging as it can be, so please come along to one of 

our training sessions at the start of the year! (Wednesday 7-9pm & Sunday 1-

3pm) 

We accept all ranges of ability, from the university 1st XI to those that don’t even 

know what a hockey pitch looks like. Our sessions are focused on having fun 

and relaxing outside of the academics along with our friendly matches against 

other clubs in the university, such as the Medics (booooo) or the University 

development team. We do go on tour to show other vet schools we are the ones 

to beat and play a tournament against the Medics/Dentists/Physios if you are 

the competitive type! 

If playing is not your thing, we love to have social members that join us for 

socials, tours, and charity fundraisers. 

Any questions please don’t be scared to ask! DM us on Instagram or email me 

and I look forward to seeing you all at the freshers fair! 

Email: hljknow2@liverpool.ac.uk 

Instagram: @luvhc_ 

Facebook: Liverpool University Vets Hockey 

Club 
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